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Market-leading FM business Bidvest Noonan has been named ‘Partner of the Year’ by the Institute of
Strategic Risk Management (ISRM) at their 2024 Annual Awards. This prestigious award recognises the
company’s exceptional efforts in building strong partnerships, driving innovation, and enhancing resilience
in the security sector.

The ISRM Annual Awards celebrate organisations and individuals who excel in security and collaboration.
Bidvest Noonan’s recognition reflects its commitment to delivering high-quality security services and
building lasting relationships across key sectors. The company’s focus on innovation, operational
excellence, and community engagement played a pivotal role in achieving this honour.

Liz Cummins, Managing Director at Bidvest Noonan, said: “We are thrilled to receive the ISRM Partnership
of the Year Award. This achievement reflects the hard work and dedication of our team, the trust of our
partners, and our commitment to driving positive change in the security sector. I look forward to building
on this success.”

As part of this partnership, ISRM Executive Director Dr. David Rubens will deliver the keynote speech at
Bidvest Noonan’s exclusive Breakfast Intelligence Briefing on January 21st, 2025. The event will bring
together industry leaders, including Ian Martin, Bidvest Noonan’s Director of Risk and Intelligence, to
discuss the future of risk management over the next one, two, and five years. Dr. Rubens who will share
his expert insights on strategic risk and crisis management at the event said:

“Bidvest Noonan has set a high standard in the industry by building impactful, long-lasting partnerships.
Their focus on collaboration and resilience is exemplary. I am excited to speak at what promises to be an
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engaging and insightful event on January 21st, connecting with some of the brightest minds in our
industry.”


